
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Roy Acree, Fire Chief 

Brian Marcos, Deputy Fire Chief 

    

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   August 29, 2018 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation - RFP 19-007 Cardiac Monitors/Defibrillators  

 

The City of Smyrna Fire Department budgeted to replace eight (8) cardiac 

monitors/defibrillators.  The preferred brand is Lifepak 15 V4 from Physio-Control for 

consistency in equipment with regards to training, efficiency and compatibility within the City 

and County.  Physio-Control is the sole source vendor for this product.   

 

Vendor Total Amount 

Physio-Control $220,647.75 

              

It is the recommendation of Purchasing that the cardiac monitors/defibrillators be awarded to 

Physio-Control in the amount of $220,647.75.  This purchase was budgeted in FY2019 CIP. 

  

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.  

Purchase Requisition should be requested following award and contract completion. 


